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"Oh, don't tell me you're not

surprised." "Well, I'm just happy
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you came to me." "All right, thanks
again for your help." "Oh, um,

Dad." "Hi." "She was really upset."
"She was having trouble breathing."
" Who?" " Oh, right." "Did she have
an asthmatic attack?" "No, it's,

um, too soon." "Okay." "Okay, well,
I'll see you later." "Do you wanna
play in the garden or go for a

ride?" "Um, so he's gonna stay with
you for a little while?" "Oh, yeah,
till I'm all set up." "And he's a
lovely boy, huh?" "I'm just really
glad I could do something for you."
"Yeah, well, you'll be all right,
you know?" "There's nothing you
couldn't handle." "Hey, Dad."

"What's going on?" "I don't think I
can do this." "You know, have you

seen how it's turned out for
Amanda?" "My dad's been given his
whole life back." "I can't ask for
much more than that." "All I want
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is for Danny to have his father
back." "God, I don't know if that's
enough anymore." "Well, yeah, it's
not." "But you know what?" "It's a
lot more than I ever had." "I mean,
when Mom died, I lost it." "What?"
"What do you mean?" "When Mom died,

I lost it." "I lost it to
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